
Diary Dates              

September 

4th School opens for pupils in Years 1-6 

24th Flu Immunisations 

October 

3rd Macmillan Coffee Morning 

24th Halloween Disco 

25th School Closes for half-term 

November 

4th School Opens for Term 2 

8th Mufti—Donate a bottle 

15th Children in Need 

29th Christmas Fayre 

Welcome Back!!!!! 
We are so happy to be back in school. It 
has been lovely catching up with the 
children and hearing about all their 
Summer adventures. 

 

Reception Pupils 
We look forward to welcoming our new 
Reception pupils next week. 

School Applications 
The window for Primary and Secondary 
School Applications for 2025 opens on 
10th September 2024. Apply online at 
www.westnorthants.gov.uk/admissions 
 

Siblings 
If you have a younger child due to start 
school next year, could you please let 
Mrs Cullum or Mrs Webster know so we 
can update our records. 
Please note that you will still need to   
apply online for a school place in the  
usual way. 

 
School Car Parks 
A reminder that both the front and rear  
school car parks are for staff use only. 
They are not to be used for turning 
around in, morning drop-off, afternoon 
collection or for RD Out of School Care. 
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